
 
Friday Update, December 15, 2023 

  
Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families and Staff. 
This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday 
Update, December 15, 2023. 
 

 
 

I want to take a moment to wish each of you a most memorable holiday 
season, and to say thank you for all that you do for our students.  
 
Families, thank you for continuing to partner with us at home and at school. 
Also, thank you to those families that are able to volunteer at their child’s 
school, and continue to give back and support all students. Our staff knows 
the importance of family involvement. I want to also recognize our amazing 
PTAs. We are so fortunate to have strong PTAs in our District, and I know 
that all PTAs have made huge differences in the lives of all of our students.  
Our staff truly appreciates the dedication and commitment that all of our 
families provide each and every day to our students.  
 
My sincere gratitude goes to our amazing and dedicated Sulphur Springs 
Union School District staff. Thank you staff for everything you do and have 
done for our students and their families. Our students are able to learn and 
thrive in nurturing and beautiful classrooms because of the hard work and 
efforts that you put in. When people ask me about our staff in the valley, I 
always say that my District has the BEST and most COMMITTED staff in 
all of Santa Clarita Valley.  



May this holiday season bring an abundance of happiness and peace to 
you and your families. Wishing you a wonderful winter break. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday, January 8, 2024.  
 

*Please Note: The next Friday Update will be January 12, 2024. 
 
 

 
 
 
 


